
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: June 30, 2025 
 

To: Clergy, religious, parish communicators, social justice ministries, school 
staff and campus ministers 

 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, Director of Restorative Justice Ministry; Office of 

Life, Dignity and Justice 
  

Re: CCHD grant applications now available 

           
Applications for local Catholic Campaign for Human Development grants 

are now available for the 2025-26 grant cycle.  
 
Grants are awarded to community organizations working to address the root 
causes of poverty, as well as parishes and schools offering programs or 
education on these issues. 
 
Click here to learn more about the different CCHD grants and to submit a 
request to receive an application. 
 
For questions or more information, contact me at jhoffacker@archatl.com or 
404-920-7898. 
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